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MEETING NOTICE

This month we go back to the second
Tuesday of the month. The next
CMRA meeting will be May 11 at
Boone Electric Co-op at 7:00 PM.

The minutes of the last club meeting
were not available at press time.

The big news at the next meeting will
undoubtedly be how the hamfest was.
Preparations are being made now,
but by the time you receive this, it
will all be over.

The program for the next meeting will
be on packet radio, given by NOFPE

and NOLBA.

STOLEN:

Tim Raymer, KAOOUYV reports a
Kenwood TM 221A 2meter g, and a
TM 321A 220 rig stolen in late
March. Since all the repeaters were
programmed in, please don't discuss
this on the air, but if you find them
on the market, contact Tim at
635-0634 or 893-7200 (Work).

DUES

Dues were payable at the begining of
the year. If you still haven't paid your
club dues, please try to get to it at
the club meeting. The new roster of
paid members will be printed up this
month.

SURPLUS GEAR

Bids were accepted for the surplus
gear at the last meeting. There
weren't many takers:

NOUAE got a box of tubes.

WMOH got a heathkit VSWR bridge.
NOOLS got a heathkit frequency
counter.

NOREF got a home buiit SWR bridge.
WYOB got a heathkit DX100
Transmitter, a small tripplite VOM
and an EMC 700 TV color bar
generator.

WMOY got the other tripplite VOM.
Everything clse still remains as of
now, but is going to the hamfest.

Since the last meeting the 2m antenna
was installed at the red cross, and
CMRA packet station is using it.
WOZLN is up and running on 145,01
at the EOC. Those of you using
packet should check it out.



